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The Clark County Treasurer’s Office is an independent financial arm of county government. It is my honor to 

share a few highlights from Q4 2022.      

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2022 Tax Collection 

We had a successful year of tax collections, ending with a collection rate of 99.18%! The tax role of 

2023 totals $898,201,770.13; bills will be sent out in late February 2023. 

Questions about the Treasurer’s Office? Contact me: alishia.topper@clark.wa.gov | 564.397.4452 

 

2022 Financial Services Survey Results are in!  

The results of the Oct. 1 Financial Services survey are in. Your partnership and feedback are greatly 

appreciated. Overall, the performance of the Treasurer’s Office finance team was rated as excellent 

or good by 100% of respondents! 

For more information or questions about the Finance Services Department, contact Amira Ajami, 

amira.ajami@clark.wa.gov. 

Government Accountability 
My goal is to increase transparency into the Treasurer’s Office 

and our operations. I am happy to announce that our 2021 report 

earned the Certificate of Excellence in Citizen-Centric Reporting! 

Read how the Treasurer’s Office performed in 2021, I would love 

to hear your feedback!  Read the report. 

Looking Forward to 2023 

In November, I was re-elected as Clark County Treasurer and in January 

I was sworn in by Superior Court Judge Emily A. Sheldrick. I am honored 

to continue to serve Clark County citizens and am proud of the many 

accomplishments of the Treasurer’s Office team over the last four years. 

Our 2023 – 2027 Strategic Plan is complete, which is the first step in 

working toward our vision of providing the best customer experience 

and being the leading expert in treasury management. The work we do 

everyday drives us towards this vision, and as a team every action we 

take is bringing us closer to the organization we wish to become. My 

team and I look forward to accomplishing the goals on your behalf. 

Investment Pool Updates 

The Clark County Investment Pool (CCIP) had an 

average balance of $1.14B in 2022 and average 

interest earnings rate of 1.03%. The CCIP has 

earned $15.2M over the State Investment Pool in 

the last 10 years! 

Treasurer’s Office Highlights 

Our office enjoyed coming together this year to work on 

team building with events like a bowling night and a 

Halloween costume contest. The Treasurer’s Office and other 

Clark County employees supported our community for the 

holidays by generously donating to the Family Promise of Clark 

County, a nonprofit organization committed to help children 

and their families affected by homelessness.  
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